
September is Disaster Preparedness Month,
and we want you to be ready for the next

natural disaster to hit Russell County.  

Kentuckians have experienced firsthand
how natural disasters can occur at any time.
Disasters take many forms, and most areas

of family life feel their effects. While you
have little control over disasters, there are
steps you can take before a disaster occurs

to keep your family safe. Preparing in
advance may be especially helpful when

disaster comes with little warning.
 Join us for a program on how to prepare

your family and home for a natural disaster,
learn steps to take if/when one occurs, and
learn about emergency preparedness home

kits.

Monday,  September 8th

Are You Prepared?
Russell County
Public Library 

Time: 5 PM CST

When: Where:


